16th January 2022



267 Antrim Road, Glengormley, BT36 7QN

Tel: 028 9084 8774

Website: www.glengormley.org **Email:** office@glengormley.org

Registered with The Charity Commission for Northern Ireland NIC104317

MINISTER Rev Reuben McCormick

Tel: 07548605525

Email: reuben@glengormley.org

Worship Services

https://www.youtube.com/c/GlengormleyPresbyterianChurch

Sunday 16th January 2022

10:30am Rev Reuben McCormick - live streamed

Sunday 23rd January 2022

10:30am Rev Reuben McCormick Communion - live streamed6:30pm Evening Service - in person only

Current restrictions outline that when you are attending church services you need to:

- Wear a face covering unless you are exempt
- ◆ Keep 1 metre distance from anyone not in your bubble
- Provide contact details for track and trace purposes.

Please do not attend if you are displaying any Covid symptoms.

Leadership Notices

CONGREGATIONAL COMMITTEE meeting Tuesday 18th January 2022 at 8pm in the church.

Discipleship Events

GPC ZOOM PRAYER will meet this Sunday evening at 8pm. If you require the Meeting ID or further information, please contact David Johnston on 07816 018585.

Organisation Notices



continues on Sundays during the morning service. Children and leaders will leave church after the first song and prayer.

YOUTH FELLOWSHIP are meeting this Sunday evening, 16th January, in the McKinley Hall from 7:00 to 8:30pm. It will be running every other Sunday evening.

PARENT & TODDLERS GROUP meet again on Thursday from 10:30am to 12 noon. Registration is available online or forms can be completed on Thursday. We are restricted in numbers due to this pandemic but will endeavour to accommodate as many as possible.

FRIDAY CLUB will meet again on Friday from 7 to 8pm for all primary school aged children.

Church Notices

HERALD SUBSCRIPTIONS 2022: Thankyou for all the renewals - if you'd like to take out a new subscription - £15 per annum for 10 magazines - please let Lesley know 07765990704.

E3 NORTH BELFAST & NEWTOWNABBEY PRAYER MEETING:

Change of venue. Due to changes in Covid advice and guidelines, we have decided to hold our prayer meeting on Zoom. It will be held from 7:45 - 8:30pm on Thursday 20th January 2022. Email ruth@suni.co.uk for log in details. There will also be a direct link available on the NB&N Facebook page on the night.

Sunday 16 January

'Praise the Lord, all you nations; extol him, all you peoples.' Psalm 117:1. As we worship today ask God to increase our awareness that we participate in the worship of the worldwide people of God.

Pray for our young people as they meet tonight at Youth Fellowship. Pray that they would enjoy meeting together but also that they would be strengthened in their faith in Christ. Give thanks for the leaders who have given time to prepare and meet with our young people.

Monday 17 January

Presbyteries will seek to elect a new Moderator of the General Assembly on 1 February. Pray for a successful outcome, and for the Moderator elect, as they will begin a journey of preparation for their new responsibilities in June.

Pray for Reuben as he prepares for Sunday worship. Pray that he would find time to read and prepare without distractions. Pray also that the whole family would be able to spend time together.

Tuesday 18 January

Preparations are underway for PCI Talks Education at Assembly Buildings on Saturday 29 January. Give thanks for all those across PCI who serve in various roles in the education sector, and pray that this morning would provide an opportunity to encourage and envision all those involved.

Pray for our Congregational Committee Meeting tonight. Pray that God would help members to make wise decisions about how to use our church finances, property and media to glorify Him.

Wednesday 19 January

Pray for leaders and members of the Presbyterian Church of Pakistan as they live out their faith in Christ. Pray for strength and protection for Christians suffering persecution in Pakistan and around the world.

Pray for our GLOW leaders as they prepare to meet with our children on Sunday morning. Pray that as they share the stories of Jesus that our children would deepen their faith in Him.

Thursday 20 January

Pray for the work and witness of the Presbyterian Church of South Sudan. Pray for those that are dependent on food aid and for the church as they seek to help. Pray too for peace, justice and political progress.

Pray for all those who will meet at Parents and Toddlers today. Give thanks for the leaders who will share the love of Christ with those that come along.

Friday 21 January

The New Year can be especially difficult for those with mental health problems. Give thanks for volunteers who staff helplines at this demanding time of year. Give thanks too for resources and television campaigns that promote the importance of seeking help and of talking through issues.

Pray for the children who will meet at Friday Club tonight, that as they hear about Jesus they will want to make him Lord of their lives. Give thanks for the leaders who give time to prepare and meet with the children.

Saturday 22 January

Licentiates, or assistant ministers, are placed in congregations to continue their training 'on the job'. An important part of this is supervision by the minister of the congregation. Pray for these ministers as they meet to be trained in this vital role on Thursday 27 January. Pray for Professor David Leach as he leads this. Give thanks for all those who give of their time and talents to enable us to meet together to worship each week. Pray that as we prepare to meet on Sunday that we would be eager to hear what God has to say to each one of us.



Could you visit a local family for two hours per week?

Home Start East Antrim are seeking volunteers with parenting experience to befriend families with young children across Larne, Carrickfergus and Newtownabbey.

Training and expenses provided Volunteer training starting Jan 2022 (by zoom)

Contact us today to find out more

02893 328875

harity no. XR35950 ultrs 4 & 5. 8 Meadowbank Road, CARRICKFERGUS, BT38 SYF





Freephone 24 Hour Domestic & Sexual Violence Helpline

Open to all women and men affected bedomestic & sexual violence

PSNI (In an emergency ring 999)

The Rowan
(Regional Sexual Assault Centre for NI)

(Regional Sexual Assault Centre for NI)

Childline

0808 802 1414

0800 389 4424

0800 11 11

101



Keep in touch with us by visiting our website: www.glengormley.org Or our Facebook page

Glengormley Presbyterian Church

We also have a WhatsApp group for church members to keep in touch with each other. Email office@glengormley.org for details

MINISTER: Rev Reuben McCormick

Tel: 07548605525

Email: reuben@glengormley.org

PASTORAL ASSISTANT: Rev George Moore

Tel: 028 9034 2832

CHURCH VISITOR: Mr Jim Lyttle

Tel: 028 9086 4158

ANNOUNCEMENT SHEETS: Any announcements need to be with the office by 12 noon on Thursdays. Email office@glengormley.org

YOUR CONTACT DETAILS: If these should change, please notify the office so that we can keep our records up to date.